
BEFORE THE 
SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Application of Torch Wireless 
For Designation as an Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier for Purposes 
of Lifeline Only in the State of South Dakota 

) 
) 
) 
) 

Docket No. TC22-005 

PETITIION FOR DISMISSAL OF TORCH WIRELESS'S APPLICATION 

Torch Wireless ("Torch Wireless" or "Company") respectfully submits this Petition for 

Dismissal of its Application for Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier for 

purposes of federal Lifeline only support in the state of South Dakota ("Application") filed with 

the Commission on February 17, 2022. Due to unforeseen issues, including the planned sale of 

the company, Torch respectfully requests that its Application be dismissed without prejudice, 

which would allow the company to reevaluate expansion of its Lifeline business and resubmit an 

application at the appropriate time. 

Dated: March 11, 20·22 
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Respectfully submitted, 

Jo~xecutive Officer 
4320DeerwoodLakeParkway, Ste.101-158, 
Jacksonville, FL 32216 
Phone: (904) 720-4505 
jperea@torchwireless.com 




